Prime Minister
MESSAGE

I am glad to learn that a Regional Conference on “Enhancing Energy
Integration in South Asia” is being organized at New Delhi on 30-31
August under the auspices of Integrated Research and Action for
Development (IRADe).

There is lots to gain from enhanced regional energy integration. By
matching the sources of energy production and its demand centres, it will
synergize the economies of the region. India has a special role to play in
helping the region to realize this shared destiny of prosperity.

I hope that the regional conference will be an occasion for energy experts
and policy makers to deliberate on enhancing the energy integration in
the region. I convey my best wishes for the successful conclusion of the
conference.
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